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To: Mayor Brian M. Arrigo 

The Honorable Members of the Revere City Council 

 Frank Stringi, City Planner 

From: Robert J. Haas, Jr., Chairman 

 Zoning Sub-Committee 

RE: Committee Meeting 

Date: March 31, 2016 

 

 

Please be advised that the Zoning Sub-Committee will meet on Monday evening, April 4, 2016 

at 5:15 P.M. in the City Councillor Joseph A. DelGrosso City Council Chamber of Revere City 

Hall, 281 Broadway, Revere, MA at which time the committee will consider the following 

item(s): 

 

16-017 Motion presented by Councillor Rotondo:  That the Mayor request the City 

Planner to research the feasibility of creating an innovation overlay zone. 

 

16-029 Motion presented by Councillor Rotondo:  That the Mayor look into the feasibility 

of urban farming and husbandry as permitted in the City of Boston. 

 

CZ-16-03 Corey Abrams and Kerri Abrams, 252 Franklin St., Reading, MA 01867 

requesting an amendment of the Zoning Map of the City of Revere by changing a 

certain lot of land located on Bennington Street from Residential B to General 

Business. 

 

 

 
 

 


